Published monthly by D.W. (Des) Marcille

Phone: (613) 476-1139 ISSN Number 1181-6333 609 Morrison Point Road, Milford, ON K0K 2P0 Fax: (613) 476-4980

E-mail: d.marcille@sympatico.ca

COMHAGEVENES

Tuesday, January 9th, 2001 - The first meeting of the combined units of South Bay U.C.W. will meet at the church hall for a pot luck dinner at 12:00 noon. The meeting will start at 1:30 with Joyce Minaker acting as chair person and Margaret Crouse as Secretary. Nominating committee of Marge Drury and Alice Miller will present names for our new executive. Dodie Dance volunteered to be responsible for a devotion.

Tuesday, January 9th, 2001 - Dixon Club will meet at South Bay United Church hall at 7:30 p.m.

Thursday, January 11, 2001 -

Milford Friendship Circle will meet at Milford Town Hall at 1:30 p.m. Hostesses are Marge Drury and Barb Balsillie, Mary Creasy has Thought for the Day, Roll Call is the Best Day of Your Life, Wilma Creasy has a



Quality Landscaping

NATURAL STONE WORK - FLAG STONE
INTERLOCKING BRICK - RETAINING WALLS
WATER FALLS & PONDS
GARDEN DESIGN & PLANTING
DECKS / FENCES - PROPERTY MAINTENANCE

Jason Morris, Proprietor

Box 37, Al Cochrane, Foreman

(613)476-5684

Milford, ON., KOK 2P0

Cell 849-8378

game or contest and we'll be discussing the making of quilts - we need tops for quilts for the street people so girls - get your sewing machines buzzing.

Sunday, January 21, 2001 - Congregational Meeting at South Bay United Church hall at 7:30. Everyone please get your reports to Karen Gyde as soon as possible.

Christmas - Continued from page 1

it look wonderful lit up all night, especially over Christmas and New Years.

Joel Walker for installing the new electrical line and for arranging for the South Marysburgh Rec Committee colouring contest and light competition to be announced during the evening and for the beautiful ornaments donated for the tree.

St Philips Church and Auxiliary, who agreed to cooperate by holding their annual carol sing and wagon rides the same night as the tree lighting, and provided the refreshments.

Bob Clapp of Ironwood Industries and Lane Studios donated lights and tree top star.

Friends of the Ann Farwell Library who instigated the idea of the tree at a summer get together in 1999 and encouraged and assisted me in making it happen.

THANKS TO EVERYONE - for helping and attending. Hope we can pull together to do it again in 2001.

- Pat Dubyk



24 Main Street Picton, Ontario KOK 2TO



Elizabeth Crombie

Sales Representative

(613) 476-0096

24 Hour Pager
Fax: (613) 476-7588
E-Mail: elizabeth.crombie@sympatico.ca

Website: http://www.pec.on.ca/ecrombie/

I would like to offer you the "royal" treatment for all your real estate needs.